
 
 

 

 
6th March, 2007 

 
Thank you for your quick reaction to the plans for our 50th anniversary activities. 
 
We did very well last time we had a gathering of Elites and this occasion certainly 
warrants a big effort to achieve another large assembly. Please make every effort to 
have your car represented. Several magazines (including the international Vintage 
Racecar) will be doing a feature of the Elites 50th and will be there to report the event. 

 
The response to the October celebration at Goulburn has been excellent, with nearly 
30 people already confirmed as attending. I know it seems a long way out yet, but if 
you are considering being part of the occasion, do not delay your decision until close 
to the date. We need to control the numbers to optimize the dining arrangements so as 
to make the most of the facilities and avoid overcrowded seating, or overflow into 
adjoining rooms. It would be sad to miss out by leaving it too late. 
 
The GEAR Meeting at Wakefield Park on Wednesday 10th October will feature the 
50th anniversary of the Elite and follows our dinner on the Tuesday evening at the 
Comfort Inn Posthouse. More details of the arrangements at the circuit will be advised 
as they are finalised. 
 
An excellent package deal has been organized that includes accommodation (Tuesday 
9th), Celebration Dinner and a full cooked breakfast on Wednesday morning. 
 
The cost for a single will be $145. A couple will pay $206.  
 
Please let me know as soon as practical as to how you wish to have your 
accommodation booked, so that the rooms can be confirmed in the appropriate name. 
Do not send any money. Payment will be on check out Wednesday morning. 
 
Brian Caldersmith 
 
18 Burnley Avenue 
North Turramurra 2074                                                     
Ph: 9449 1740 
Fax: 9402 5740 
Mobile: 0401 927 275 
E-mail: BrianTC@bigpond.com  
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